
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
RE: English Teaching Group Changes 
  

01 October 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Since arriving at Hungerhill earlier this month, our Year 7 students have undertaken a baseline assessment 
during their English lessons. Together with students’ SATs results and data taken from the GL Reading 
assessments conducted on the transition days in June, these assessments allow us to ensure that all 
students are in the most appropriate teaching group to ensure they make significant progress in English. 
 
We are currently rearranging the English teaching groups accordingly, to ensure that students are placed 
correctly. As a department, we constantly monitor the progress of students and match them to the 
appropriate teaching group – a strategy that we have found supports the excellent results we achieve year 
on year.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding the English group in which your son/daughter has been placed, 
please do not hesitate to contact: 
 
Ms K Mallinson (Acting Curriculum Leader for English): 
mallinson.k@hungerhillschool.com 
 
Mrs K Kinghorn (Acting Key Stage Three Co-ordinator for English): 
kinghorn.k@hungerhillschool.com 
 
Yours sincerely      
 
 
 
Ms K Mallinson 
Acting Curriculum Leader for English 
 
 
 
 
 
 


